
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern,       Friday, March 5th, 2021 

 

 

I represent 551 Oregon workers. All of these workers are in danger of not being able to keep their housing, 

some have lost their housing due to a shut down of our industry during the pandemic. Please pass SB 282. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Rose Etta 

 

 

Rose Etta Venetucci       

Business Representative, I.A.T.S.E. Local 28 

3645 SE 32nd Avenue 

Portland, OR 97202-3019 

503-295-2828  •  iatse28.org 


